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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  
 

Municipal Court 

Monday, September 
11th, 2017 at 6:00 PM 
 

City Council 

Meeting 

Tuesday, August 8th, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
 

Adair Living History 

Monday, August 7th, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
City Hall 
 

Inside this Issue: 
 

Eclipse 
 

Movies in the Park 
 

Carnival 
 

Yard of the Month 
 

Adair Village Food 
Mart 
 

Adair History Day/
Siletz Grant 
 

Adair Village Garage 
Sales 
 
 

Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive, 
vibrant environment with 
a welcoming sense of 
community. 

 

THE ECLIPSE IS COMING! 
 

Benton County is one of the key viewing areas for the August 21st total 
eclipse of the sun. The county anticipates 400,000 people in the Corvallis 
area from August 16th—23rd. Benton County has opened the Adair Park 
for paid camping for this event and has contracted with a private security 
company to patrol the City during this time. The City of Adair Village 
will also have staff on duty patrolling before, during, and after the eclipse. 
Because traffic is expected to be unusually heavy, it is important for our 
citizens to be aware and to shop before August 16th for groceries and any 
other items that are needed during this time. 
 

The Corvallis Fire Department has free viewing glasses while supplies 
last. Benton County has a website specifically designed for this event 
(www.co.benton.or.us/midvalleyeclipse). Many businesses, including 
OSU and Benton County, will be closed the day of the eclipse. The City of 
Adair Village will be open for business. Republic Services will not pick up 
garbage on August 21st in the City of Adair Village. They have scheduled 
pickup for Tuesday August 22nd. 

MOVIES IN THE PARK  
 

Coming in August! Bring your blankets and 
your friends and family and join us for a movie 
under the stars. Popcorn, treats, and drinks 
provided. All movies start at dusk.  
 

August 16th 
Movie:  Sing  
August 23rd  
Movie:  Pete’s Dragon (the new one!)  

 
 

FALL CARNIVAL 
 

Every year in October the City puts on a fall carnival for the children in the 
community. The event always happens around Halloween and has games 
with prizes, face painting, a treat walk, and more! This year we want to 
make the event even better than before, and will need volunteers from the 
community to help plan and run the event. If you or your teen would be 
interested in helping, please contact Brittany Kennedy at 
brittany.kennedy@adairvillage.org There will be a planning meeting in 
September!  

http://www.co.benton.or.us/midvalleyeclipse
mailto:brittany.kennedy@adairvillage.org
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YARD OF THE MONTH 
 

The City of Adair Village Yard of the Month program is well under way. The July 
winners of the Yard of the Month are Manuel and Rosie Crisostomo at 4113 NE 
Laurel Drive. Kaliyah Crisostomo is pictured below.  

ADAIR GARAGE SALES 
 

Thanks to your friends and neighbors the Adair Village Garage Sales are scheduled for 
Friday, Saturday and Sunday, August 25—26 from 8 AM—5 PM, and will be advertised 
as such. Thanks to the City, as well, for the space in the newsletter to let everyone know. 
Everyone is encouraged to clean out closets and cupboards and sell those items that are 
no longer useful to you, because they may be useful to someone else!  
 

You may hold your individual sales on one, two, or all three days during whatever 
hours you wish. If you do plan a sale, please donate one or two dollars toward the 
advertising. Donations can be brought to City Hall. 
 

If you are not having a sale, but have items ready for donation, please consider donating 
them to Adair Living History. ALH will have a sale at 176 NE Azalea Drive. Please call 
Barbara Melton at (541) 745-6318 to arrange for pickup or delivery. Leave a message if no 
one answers. 

As a reminder, Jerry Jackson, 
Code Compliance Officer for 
the City, will ask a resident to 
join him in finding each 
month’s yard of the month. 
Keep those lawn mowers, 
trimmers and loppers busy. 
You may be August’s winner! 

ADAIR HISTORY DAY/SILETZ GRANT 
 

Mark your calendars for Adair History Day, Saturday, September 16th at 1:00 PM in 
the Mario and Alma Pastega Room (MAP Room) at Santiam Christian. This year, State 
Archaeologist Daniel Pettit will present his findings from a survey of all the buildings 
that made up the Camp Adair cantonment. Stay tuned for more information in next 
month’s newsletter. 
 

ALH is also proud to announce a grant of $7,5000 from the Siletz Tribal Charitable 
Contribution Fund. This grant will fund Project #2 in the east barracks building. There 
will be more information in next month’s newsletter. 
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